
 

Unfortunately we had some bad news this week at approx. 7.45pm on Friday night 2 individuals wearing hoodies were cap-

tured on our security cameras entering the school grounds. They attempted to steal ‘Hope’ our snowdog from the Prayer Gar-

den, thankfully they didn’t get away with her and she is still safe for our children to enjoy. They then attempted to leave the 

premises by our main gate and have caused hundreds of pounds worth of damage. The police have been informed.  

In school there is plenty to celebrate and we will remain positive. As the weather seems to be changing, please remember to 

wrap up warm as outdoor learning will continue as we move into the Autumnal season. Please make sure that all clothing in-

cluding hats, scarves, gloves, wellies etc. have your child’s full name inside.            

Stay Safe & God bless 

Mrs Robertson 
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Here at St. Leonard’s we celebrate ALL our children and encourage them to  

‘Learn, Grow and Shine’ in the Light of Jesus. 

House captains have been chosen and badges have been given out. Congratulations to you all. 

First challenge has already been set for House captains to think of some competitions that can take 

place in school whilst still staying safe in our class bubbles! Thinking caps on Captains, you’ll need to 

be creative. 

 

“Are you jealous because I am generous?” Matthew 20: 1-6 

House Captains 

St. Aidan Millie & Olivia 

St. Bede Jacob & Alexis 

St. Cuthbert Emily & Amelia 

St. Oswald  Luke & Jack 

Attendance 

Whole school attendance continues to grow. 

Well done everyone for coming to school 

#We love learning in school! 

Week 1—95.17% 

Week 2—96.45% 

Week 3—97.26% 

Week 4—95.3% 

Face coverings 

As Coronavirus is significantly on 

the rise we would advise that 

adults wear a face covering when dropping off 

and collecting your children, as you may need to 

queue for a short time. Please keep your distance 

from other adults, keep moving and don’t gather 

in groups. 

Meet the teacher & Curriculum leaflets 

 

Meet the teacher powerpoints and class curricu-

lum leaflets will be on the school website from 

Monday. 

School photos 

 

Phototronics will be in school on Wednesday 

30th September. They will be taking individual 

photos only. An opportunity for sibling photos, 

will be arranged for later in the year. 


